
 
WARWICKSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

 
ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 – SECTION 23 

 
PROPOSED PUFFIN CROSSING  

 
COVENTRY ROAD NEAR RECTORY DRIVE, EXHALL 

 
 
Warwickshire County Council hereby gives notice of its intention to upgrade the existing refuge island 
and install a Puffin Crossing on Coventry Road near Rectory Drive, Exhall. 

 
A copy of this notice and a plan showing the location of the proposals can be inspected at 
Warwickshire Direct in Shire Hall, Market Place, Warwick CV34 4RL and at Nuneaton & Bedworth 
Borough Council, Council House, Coton Road, Nuneaton, CV11 5AA during opening hours. 
 
The plan is also available to view on our website www.warwickshire.gov.uk/trafficsignals. 
 
Any enquiries relating to the proposals may be made to Graham Stanley, (telephone number: 01926 
412641) or emailed to grahamstanley@warwickshire.gov.uk. 
 
Any objections to the proposals, which must be in writing and specify the grounds on which 
they are made, should be addressed to Graham Stanley, Communities Directorate, Shire Hall Post 
Room, Northgate Street, Warwick, CV34 4SP. (Objections, and the name of the objector, will normally 
be treated as public information and may be published. For further information on how Warwickshire 
County Council processes personal data please refer to the Customer Privacy Notice which is 
available at https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/privacy). Objections must be sent so as to be received by 
31st December 2021.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Shire Hall, Warwick 
2nd December 2021 

S Tompkins 
Assistant Director 

Environmental Services 
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